
aides. We, as representatives
of Newfoundiand, ira the course

ofaur examinat ion and studyy
of the question of Union and
its implications ta Nevfound-
land at aur meetings during
the past few weeks, have re-
ceived great assistance from
the reports of these discus-
sions and, on behaif of the
delegation which 1 iead, 1 pay
tribute tQ those who have so
fully clarified the issue.

At the first meeting be-
tw.,n <hi1s'çgtp. o~f the Na-

Ira October, 1864, there was
heid at Quebec one of the most
important conferences ina his-
tory. 'liere the great federa-
tion was approved by repre-
sentatives of the colonies,
including Newfoundland, and
the rajority proceeded ta form
the Union. Again in October
representatives of Newfound-
land have corne ta carry on
discussions anad ta settie
terms which viii, we hope, be
mutually acceptable and prove
to be mutually advantageous to
bath countries. It appears
that the great vision of the
Fathers of Confederation of a
unified Canada extending from

the United States of America
far into the north and frorn
the Pacific Ocean far into the
waters of the Atlantic is
about ta be fully realized. 1
arn sure that these considera-
tions viii be present ina our
minds and I feel confident
that as a resuit of these dis-
cussions Newfoundland and her
people viii find a happy place
irn this Federation.

And finally, Sir, 1 renew
rny expression of appreciation
of the Nevfoundiand represent-
atives ta yau, the members of
your Govemnment and the people
of Canada.
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